We'll be grilling up some delicious
Hackenmueller burgers, brats &
hotdogs at the annual Robbinsdale

Public Safety Open House!
Saturday, August 9
Mam-3pm
Robbinsdale Public Safety Building
4101 Hubbard Ave N

Donate your used eyeglasses!

Follow us! https://www.facebook.com/Robbinsdalelions/

AND WE’LL BE DOING EYE SCREENING!!



